
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 12th May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Year 5 would like to welcome you into school on Tuesday 23rd May 2017 to share in our learning 

of Harry Potter. Please arrive at the office for 2:30pm where you will need to sign in and a member 

of the Year 5 team will collect you and take you down to the classroom.   

 

We will finish around 3:05pm therefore allowing enough time to sign out and collect your child as 

normal at 3:15pm.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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